
'Politics is the art of looking for trouble, finding it everywhere, diagnosing it incorrectly, and applying 
the wrong remedies.''—Groucho Marx

REMEMBER THAT THERE IS NO ACTIVITY BUS THIS WEEK

Reminder:  There are MCA retakes this week!  Today is Writing, tomorrow is Reading (2nd & 4th hrs).  Students 
taking these exams should have been notified by their teachers.  Those with questions, ask Ms. Dayton/Anderson.

There will be a cribbage tournament on Wed. November 14 from 3:30 -5:30 in room 109 (Steve's 
room).  It is a partner's tournament.  That means two people play together on a team.  Scoring will be by total points.  
Sign up by lunch on the 14th in room 109 or the high school office.
Thanks. Steve

LIBRARY BOOKS from September and October are OVERDUE!  Please return or renew them.  TREE 
BOOKS NEED TO BE RETURNED BY: James Rabideau & Sheldon Jonas

Dance Class with Delaney (gr. 7-12) will begin tonight from 3:30-4:30 in the HEc room.  See Delaney if interested.

Fall Sports Awards Banquet next Thursday, Nov. 15th at 6pm.  Anyone who has not paid their activity fee 
needs to do so now.

Juniors & Seniors:  More college representatives are coming to visit!  Come sign up on Ms. Dayton/Anderson's 
door!!!

Seniors have until November 8th (TOMORROW)  to turn in their senior picture for the 
yearbook. If you will not have your senior pictures by then, PLEASE talk to Mrs. Ryan or Dominique ASAP!! 

Come draw your hand on Greta's door so we can transform it into a turkey.  Your name will then go into a 
drawing for a Thanksgiving prize. Thanks, GK

LIBRARY BOOKS due in September belong to Peter Barta, Joe Benjamin, Dan Gronda, Seth Irwin, Brogen Peura, 
Sheldon Jonas, Ben Muller, Nathan Peet, James Rabideau, Tim Tierney, Zach Wyttenback.  There a LOTS of books late for 
the month of October too.  If you're still reading them, please come and renew.  Otherwise - RETURN!  And TREE 
BOOKS should be returned to the library by Sheldon Jonas and James Rabideau. Thank you!

Red Cross Blood Drive next Wednesday, Nov. 14th from 1:00 to 6:00pm at the Community Center. If you 
are 16 and want to give blood, there is a form in the office that you and your parent/guardian need to fill out prior to 
going in.  Also, for those students who gave blood 4 times during high school, the Red Cross provides a red rope of 
honor for you to wear at graduation to show their appreciation.

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 45
Wednesday, November 7th

Today
• Picture Retakes - 8:30am
• MCA Writing Retakes

Thursday
• MCA Reading Retakes - 2nd & 4th hrs
• Homework Help

Friday
• Early Release - 12:45pm
• U of MN Crookston here @ 9:30am
• Conferences - 1:00 - 3:30pm


